
Class 3 Newsletter 

           Spring Term – 11th March 2022 

This Week 

The children have started a new unit on Persuasion in 
English this week and we are using the characters and 
plot from Charlotte’s Web to plan and write our own 
persuasive letters. In our Maths, we have looked at 2D 
shapes, naming them, learning their properties and 
looking at angles within them. We have been finding out 
about different forces in our Science and learning why 
Lent is such a special season in our church calendar in RE. 

Lent Appeal 2022 
We have chosen to help our global friends in Ukraine 
for our school Lent Appeal this year. 
We shall be holding a Toy Sale in school on Thursday 
31st March. All proceeds from the sale will be donated 
to the British Red Cross who are doing such valuable humanitarian 
work, delivering food, medicine, shelter and water to those in need.  
 
We shall be asking for donations of clean, good quality toys and books 
to sell on the day. Please can children bring these into school from the 
24th March onwards to enable us to sort them and prepare them for 
sale.  
The children may also come to school on the 31st March in blue and 

yellow, the colours of the Ukraine flag. This can be their 
own clothes or their school uniform. We ask that, if 
children aren’t buying toys or books, they make a 
donation for the non-uniform privilege instead. 

Thank you. 

Reading 

We are working hard to develop a ‘love for reading’ in 
class, choosing texts to bring home which are in addition 
to the home reading book. These are sent home for you 
to share together and enjoy. Please take time to talk to 
your child about this book, why they have chosen it and 

what they like about it etc. We are encouraging the 
children to complete a book challenge and there are 

prizes to be won as they read more books. 

 

Celebration 

Well done to Dorka, Isla and Archie for their 

excellent work last week, winning the certificates in 
Celebration Worship. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value – Sofia for quietly flourishing in every 
aspect of her school life. 

Class Superstar – Georgia for trying very hard to 
become more independent 

Writer of the Week – Micah for excellent 
planning of his persuasive letter and for 
beautiful presentation. 

Reverend Peter Hamborg 
Rev’d Peter has been a precious and important member of our 

school family for many years, sharing God’s love through his 
Monday morning worships, and encouraging us to join the 

fellowship of St. Christopher’s Church. He is now moving to a 
new parish in Bolton by Bowland, and will be sharing his final 

worship with us at the end of the month. If anyone would like to 
contribute to a collection we are having for Rev’d Peter, please 

send to school in a named envelope. Thank you. 

Home Learning 
If your child is isolating at home and is well, we are very willing 

to provide them with Home Learning for the period they are 
absent from school. 

Please inform us by e-mail or a phone call if you would like work 
sent home. 

If we do not hear from you, we will assume your child is unwell 
and does not require work sent home. 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 
We are really pleased that we are going to be able to hold our 

Parents’ Evenings face to face this term – it feels like a long time 
since we did this! 

Parents’ Evenings will take place next Wednesday (16th March), 
with appointments available between 

3:30pm and 5:30pm, and next Thursday 
(17th March), with appointments from 
3:30pm – 5:30pm and from 6:00pm to 

7:00pm. 
Appointment lists are available now in the 

school entrance hall. Please book a 
convenient time slot. Looking forward to seeing as many of you 

as possible.  

 

  
Our Christian Value this week is- 

TRUTHFULNESS 
 

 


